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Pastors and Prayer Partners,

I cannot believe we are already at the end of March. So much has happened in the last two months since our
last prayer letter.

We picked up the Harrison family in Accra at the end of February. They are back and getting settled into the
routine of living in Ghana again. It always takes a couple of weeks to adjust to everything when you come
back from a furlough.

We have two villages to which we are praying about moving. One of the villages, Kojokrom, is about twenty
minutes from where we live. Right now, there is a house church meeting once a week, and they want someone
to come and start a church. Next week we will start going there every Thursday and preaching for the mid-
week service. Right now, they do not have a Sunday service. They have to take transportation to a church
about thirty minutes away on Sundays. We are also praying about Ngatiem, a village about one and a half
hours away. Our problem with this village is they speak Enzuma, and we do not have an interpreter that
speaks Enzuma. We are taking Fanti, but we are by no means fluent in it. Enzuma is a whole different dialect.
The church in Kojokrom speaks Fanti and English. We know that if God wants us in Ngatiem, he will provide
the interpreter, but right now, He has not opened the door for us to go there.

We have been living in Anaji now for about eight months. We really like it here. It is a much quieter and safer
area for my family. We are in the hot, dry season right now, and we have had some water issues. The well here
is shallow, so we knew we would have some problems during the dry time of year. So, just a couple of weeks
ago, we purchased a large 6,000-liter tank which we hooked up to the well and the house. We had gotten
down to about a foot of water in our well and knew it would go dry. You can buy truckloads of water to fill
your tanks here. That is what everyone does to have water in the dry season. The trucks remind me of cement
trucks, but they carry water instead. We were all ready to call and have water delivered, and then last
Saturday, it started to rain. We now have half our tank filled with water from our well that we did not have to
pay for. Praise the Lord! This has happened several times when our well has gotten very low. It does not sound
like a big deal, but I know from experience that it is very unusual to have heavy rain during the dry season,
and having several is unheard of. But my God is able. Every time our well has been close to drying up, we
have had heavy rain, replenishing it. He is just reminding us that He loves us and cares about the little things
in our lives.

Things like this do not happen all the time. Living here is not easy. You deal with things that you never even
think about in the States. So, when God does something like this, it just feels like He reached down and gave
you a hug because He is our heavenly Father. He wants to encourage us to keep on keeping on.

Remember us in your prayers. We do need them. Thank you for your prayers and support!
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